
  

 

  

 e-Bulletin #15 - Resilient Saanich RFQ Posting 
 

  

Hello,    

As part of Milestones Two & Three of Resilient Saanich, Council 
approved funds to hire a consultant team to produce a State of 
Biodiversity report, a Biodiversity Conservation Strategy, and to provide 
project coordination for the Resilient Saanich Technical Committee 
(RSTC).  The RSTC approved the terms of reference for the consultant 
team and will be working closely with them once hired.  A Request for 
Quotations (RFQ) has now been posted, inviting consultants to provide 
Saanich with proposals.   If you would like more information about the 
responsibilities of the consultant team, please see the RFQ posting. 

For more information about the Resilient Saanich Technical Committee, 
see the RSTC webpage. 

Thank you for following the Resilient Saanich process, 

Saanich Environmental Services 
 

biodiversity@saanich.ca  

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA): Personal information you provide in this 
email is collected pursuant to section 26(c) & (e) of FIPPA and will only be used for the purposes of 
evaluating this initiative and/or responding to your email. Your personal information will not be disclosed 
except in accordance with FIPPA. Your comments may be publicly disclosed without personal 
identifiers. If you have any questions regarding its collection and disclosure, contact the Saanich 
Information and Privacy Team, 770 Vernon Avenue, Victoria BC, V8X 2W7 or telephone 250-475-1775. 
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About this list: 

Thanks for subscribing to the Resilient Saanich e-bulletins.  You will receive 

occasional updates and announcements about the development of Resilient 

Saanich, which will include Saanich’s first Environmental Policy Framework, a 

Biodiversity Conservation Strategy and an Enhanced Stewardship Program.  All 

opportunities for public feedback and engagement will be included in these e-

bulletins.  If you want to unsubscribe, please click on the unsubscribe link 

below.  If you have any questions, please send an email 

to  biodiversity@saanich.ca 

 

Contact Us: 

If you have questions or feedback about Resilient Saanich, please contact: 

biodiversity@saanich.ca or 250-475-5471  
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District of Saanich 
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Victoria British Columbia V8X2W7 

Canada  

 

mailto:biodiversity@saanich.ca
http://biodiversity@saanich.ca
https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2h6qoy-q7v64p-64cu49x2/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2h6qoy-q7v64q-64cu49x3/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2h6qoy-q7v64r-64cu49x4/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/bugx-2h6qoy-q7v64s-64cu49x5/

